1/18/24
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:
· Attached you will find a flyer for Gibbstown's Little League Registration. 
· Attached you will find a flyer for our PTO's Bingo Night. This is a free event. More information can be found on the flyer.
· Greenwich Township's Annual Blood Drive will be held on February 16th. A flyer for this event can be found on our district website. 
· Attached you will find a flyer for our yearbook sale. The deadline to order a yearbook is April 15th. 
· Just a reminder to please be sure to order breakfast/lunch for the month of February. Our menus can be found on the district website.
We hope everyone has a great weekend!

